
Browning Public Schools
Big Sky Colony School/Glendale 
Colony School
1657 Meriwether Rd./2051 Chalk 
Butte Rd.
Cut Bank Mt. 59427
Phone: 406-336-3790/406-336-2635

Tuesday, June 1, 2021

Dear School Board and Superintendent Guardipee-Hall;    

   The students continue to keep busy at Glendale and Big Sky Colony. Both colony 
schools and 100% completion for their benchmark testing. On Wednesday May 26 Big Sky and 
Glendale colony had their 8th grade graduations. Although it was not the graduation ceremony 
of the past, everyone was excited and thankful there was still a ceremony. Big Sky graduated 
four 8th graders and  will be getting six new 1st graders for a total of 30 students to start the 
next school year. Glendale graduated 3 students and will have only one new 1st grader bringing 
the class total to 16 for the start of the new school year. Teachers are finishing up report cards 
and getting ready for teacher checkout. June 1st is the end of the year hotdog rost at Glendale 
colony and the following day is Big Sky's end of the year BBQ. Thank you everyone for a great 
school year and wish  you all the best next year. 

Thank You, 
Mr.Black , Principal


